· October PTO meeting minutes


· Working on extending the coupon book deadline.  

· Box tops -  PTO will send out directions on how to set up the app to scan box tops. We can still accept cut out box tops. 

· The Oneonta Halloween Parade has been cancelled for 2020.

· Volunteer forms may go out soon, but all planned PTO events are subject to change.

· The restaurant gift card fundraiser will occur as usual, but we are not going to take our usual $5 profit this year as a gesture of thanks to the businesses that have worked with us in the past and hopefully will again in the future.  We may include more price point options this year.  Parents will have the option of picking the gift cards up themselves or having them sent home with their child. 

· We received a Donation from 1st Presbyterian Church for the backpack program. 

· [bookmark: _GoBack]School pictures are scheduled for November 17th and 19th.  A date for fully remote students is still TBA.

· A school directory permission form will hopefully go out to families soon. It is 100% voluntary. 

· Next PTO meeting is November 3rd at 6:30 via zoom. 




